
Walter Grebe, 1985-86 

Staff 
At the end of my term, we hired a new executive director. 
 

MBA programs 
Leonard Girard had been president several years before I was. A number of 
programs were initiated during his year and we worked to continue those. No new 
programs were initiated. 
 
We ran a successful secretarial placement service at that time, which provided 
operating funds for the association. 

 


